
Arpeg Group of Companies 
1575 W Georgia St Suite 436, 
Vancouver, BC V6G 2V3 

Fairfield 
Letter to Mayor and Council 

1601 Douglas Holdings Ltd                           May 3, 2024 
c/o Arpeg Group of Companies 
436 - 1575 W Georgia Street 
Vancouver, BC   V6G 2V3 

Dear Mayor and Members of the Council,  

I am writing to you on behalf of Arpeg Group of Companies, established in 1956, with a long-
standing commitment to architectural and historical preservation in British Columbia. We are 
seeking the heritage designation for Fair�ield, located in Victoria, recognizing its signi�icant 
historical value to the community. 

The Fair�ield exempli�ies notable historical architecture and plays a crucial role in the cultural 
narrative of Victoria. Preserving this landmark will allow for educational opportunities and 
maintain its aesthetic contribution to the cityscape, aligning with our collective goals of protecting 
our historical sites. 

We believe that the heritage designation of the Fair�ield will not only safeguard this signi�icant 
structure but also reinforce the sense of identity and continuity in our community. We respectfully 
request the support of the Victoria Council in this endeavour. 

Thank you for considering this important step towards preserving our shared heritage. We are 
enthusiastic about the possibility of collaborating with the city to ensure the legacy of Fair�ield is 
maintained for future generations. 

Sincerely,  

Ada Huang, PMP 
Development Coordinator 
Arpeg Group of Companies 
Phone: 236-235-1529 Email: ah@arpeg.com 
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